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Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families!

Happy June! It is hard to believe that the end of the school year is fast approaching and with it the start of
Summer Camp. It has been a fun, busy year full of learning and growth and | am so proud of all of the

milestones we have reached together as a school.

With the start of summer and warmer weather we want to remind parents to please check your student’s
cubby for weather appropriate clothing and to provide sunscreen/bug spray with the completed
authorization form for use.

We are happy to announce several new members to our Chesterbrook Academy Team!

Ms. Kai and Ms. Camilla have joined our toddler team. Please make sure to give them a warm welcome.

Ms. Glenda will be joining our infant team this month. She has over 20 years of experience and we are

excited to welcome her to our team!

Please remember that we are not licensed before 6:30am so we cannot have children in the building until

then.

Upcoming Events:

End of school year party: Thursday June 13t from 3 - 6 (in the classrooms)
Donuts for Dads: Friday June 14t ( in the morning at drop off)

Kindergarten Graduation June 6t 7:00-8:00pm

Pre-K 2 Celebration of Learning June 7 7:00-8:00pm

First Day of Camp June 17th

As always, we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the fun and learning to come!

Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Kristen, and Ms. Marquita.



